TLQMC BOARD MEETING MINUTES  JANUARY 5, 2021

In Attendance:
Rich Mercatante, Dennis Asher, Mike Budd, Mike Wolff, Ron Englhard,

Tom Sweet, Allan McMurray

® Meeting called to order at 3:01pm by President Mercatante

® Minutes of November December 1, 2020 approved

Membership Report: Mike Budd

® New TLOMC memberships still coming in. Current number is 135 up
from 132 last year. There are currently 20 new members in 2020.

@ Advertising and personal contact continues to identify new potential

members

Handicaps: - Ron Englhard
® Ron is posting scores after every Monday’s play

® Some players posting incorrectly

Treasurer Report: Mike Wolff
® Current balance $21,945. Budget will allow bumping up President

Cup prizes and some TLQMC sponsored Mondays to be determined.



Monday Play: Dennis Asher
® Two man scramble had largest turnout. Recommends that we

include that format on additional Monday play.

Tournament: Tom Sweet

® President Cup is moving forward. Some scheduling challenges with
player withdrawals..

® Bill Gorgone is working with Tom and will take over tournaments.

® 2021 Couples Championship (2/7/21) is the next tournament.

New Business

® After discussion of the Board’s concern for the health of
member/players during the Covid pandemic, Rich Mercantante will
include in his President’s message a reminder and endorsement of
protective and proactive protocols for TLOMC members.

® After discussing the challenges in rewarding Holes in One during the
Covid protocols, it was recommended that during this time the board
will award a commemorative trophy for aces achieved during
organized play.

® Discussion of possible Mens Club sponsored events included the
March 8 and 15 eclectic.

Meeting Adjourned at 4:01pm



